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Wheaton Urban District 

• Wheaton MNCPPC project is 80% complete.  Wheaton Urban District staff are working with 
sign consultant for signage on the Town Plaza. 

• Wheaton “Open for Business” bus posters placed on Ride-on buses 
• A second SundayFunday event to activate Veterans Park and hosted by WUDAC attracted 

over 400 people. 
 

Mid-County 
• The development of a Program of Requirements is in progress for a Wheaton Arts/Cultural 

Facility 
• Additional budget forum has been scheduled at Leisure World on Dec 9th at 1:30 pm 
• WMATA community meeting held on Nov 18th 
• Family Resource Fair on Dec 7th at the Wheaton Recreation Center (sponsored by District 18 

delegation) 
• The Neighborhood Events Matching Fund program continues to receive applications from 

Mid-County community groups.  Thus far, $4,650 ($10,245 in requests) has been awarded to 
10 groups, leaving $450 for the remainder of this fiscal year. 

• Montgomery Planning is developing the county’s first Pedestrian Master Plan scheduled 
for adoption Fall 2021.  Montgomeryplanning.org/walkinghere 
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